MINISTRY OF FINANCE CUSTOMS AND TARIFF BUREAU



3-1-1,KASUMIGASEKI, CHIYODA-KU, TOKYO 100-8940, JAPAN

Phone +81 3 3581 3825 Fax +81 3 5251 2123

Mr. Enrique Canon Pedragosa Director General of Customs National Customs Directorate of Urguay

6 July 2018

Dear Mr. Enrique Canon Pedragosa, Enrique

First of all, I would like to convey my heartfelt gratitude for your excellent chairmanship and smooth proceedings which brought the Council Session a great success last week. In addition, I would congratulate you on the reappointment to the Council Chair by unanimous acclamation.

I am convinced that Dr. Mikuriya continues to be a valuable asset for WCO Members. I strongly believe that he will contribute further to consolidating the unity of Members and enhancing the profile of the WCO to cope with the ever-changing environment surrounding Customs. In this regard, I would appreciate your continued cooperation and collaboration with Dr. Mikuriya, as your support is indispensable for his future work to implement a variety of initiatives, enhance member participation and expand capacity building activities of the WCO.

I look forward to strengthening further the cooperative relationship between our two administrations. I would once again like to thank you for your support. Please accept my best wishes.

Yours sincerely, Atsushi

杨

厚

Atsushi Iizuka Director General Customs and Tariff Bureau Ministry of Finance, Japan

P.S. See you again at WCD meetings and other occasions,